
 

Ref: NLL\CS\2023-268                                                            June 30, 2023 
 
To 
 
1. National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Listing Department,  
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051 
Symbol: NECLIFE 

 

2. BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department,  
P J Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai 400 001 
Scrip Code: 532649 

3. Designated Persons 
 
Sub:   Notice of Closure of Trading Window 
 
Ref:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (“SEBI”) 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir’s, 
 
Pursuant to Code of Conduct as per Regulation 9 of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that the trading window of the Company is closed from 
July 01, 2023, till 48 hours after the declaration of Financial Results for the period ended on June 
30, 2023.  
 
The Designated Persons are requested to comply with the same. 
 
The Stock Exchanges may kindly take the same in record. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Nectar Lifesciences Limited 
 
 
(Neha Vaishnav) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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